
4. STRATEGIC MANAGEMENT PLANS FOR WATER SUPPLY AND WASTEWATER

The Committee considered a report on the above which sought confirmation of the means of obtaining
Councillor input into the proposed Wastewater Strategic Management Plan.

The Committee decided:

1. To hold a number of workshops during the preparation of the Wastewater Strategic
Management Plan, with selected community members being invited to attend and fully
participate in these workshops as outlined in the report.

2. That work on the Water Supply Strategic Management Plan commence after the ECan
proposed NRRP plan is released, and after the completion of the Wastewater Strategic
Management Plan.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


